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Yes

On Mon, Dec 16, 2024, 9:11 a.m. Brett O’Reilly <brett.oreilly@wilmot.ca> wrote:

Hi there,

Thank you for your email. We appreciate your feedback on the budget.

Would you like to have your correspondence added to a future Council Agenda
Package to form part of the official record? Only your name will be included; all
other personal information will be removed to protect your privacy.   

If so, please respond “yes” to this email.

You can find a schedule of budget meetings on our website: www.wilmot.ca/budget.

You can provide further input by registering to delegate at the Public Delegation Night on
January 7, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. Instructions for registering as a delegation are available
at www.wilmot.ca/delegations.

Sincerely,

Township of Wilmot
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51 percent?? Who does that?? Everything does not have to repaired all at the same
time..baby steps..baby steps
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